
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
 

The Portage County Board of Elections hereby notifies the 

public of a special meeting to be held on October 18, 2018 

at 3:00 p.m. to conduct public logic and accuracy testing 

for the November 6, 2018 General Election, ballot 

return and ballot inserts. 

 

The meeting will take place at the Portage County Board of 

Elections Office on the first floor of the County 

Administration Building, 449 S. Meridian Street, Ravenna, 

OH 44266. 


